
 

 

 

 

Affected members during floods in KZN 
 

The PSA, representing more than 47 000 public servants in KwaZulu-Natal, expresses sympathy with 

members affected by the recent devastating floods. 

 

The PSA is aware that this disaster has caused immense damage in various areas of the province, which 

resulted in some employees not being able to report for duty as roads were damaged or obstructed. 

Employees who were not able to report for duty are advised to report this to their supervisors so that they 

can complete special leave applications upon return to the workplace. Affected members are requested to 

send the following information to the PSA Provincial Office: Name and Surname, damage caused in your 

institutions and state whether he/she was able to report for duty). 

 

The information must be forwarded to Pam Naidoo at tel: 031 310 3600 and email: pam.naidu@psa.co.za  
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